

The Chantry School



EXCELLENCE IN ALL | EXCELLENCE FOR ALL

Martley, Worcester, WR6 6QA

t: 01886 887100

f: 01886 887102

e: office@chantry.worcs.sch.uk

w: www.chantryschool.com

Headteacher: Andrew Dickenson BSc PhD

Company No: 07657852

Parent Forum Action Points: 30th January

School Update:

Canteen services:

- Kitchen staff will reduce the sweet items pupils can buy to 2.
- Shire Services are planning an incentives scheme to encourage the return of bottles and packaging. School awaiting further details of this.
- From September, due to school expansion there is currently a feasibility exercise over a third service point outside. This is anticipated to reduce queues.
- Canteen is now fully staffed and through a period of staff absence due to sickness, so any recent queuing problems will be improved.
- Dialogue will continue with the providers in order to monitor provision of food.

Expansion:

- Next phase (Science rooms) due to be open Easter
- 3rd Phase (Humanities block) will be ready for September

Communication:

- Electronic copies of reports- positively received
- Reminder you can request paper copies
- Y11 Form tutor reports will now go out with the final progress checks.

Behaviour For Learning Policy Review:

- An overview of student leadership opportunities is needed
- Clarification about whether KS4 planners should be signed
- Review whether there is a possibility to apply in ways other than a written application
- Request for email contacts for Heads of department and Heads of Year. Please note: this was checked. These contacts are available under 'Contacts' menu of website

AOB:

- Clarify the situation on the taking of Ibuprofen/paracetamol
- Due to the school performance, could staff be flexible on homework deadlines- staff emailed
- Update Home access- security certificate-IT manager has logged this with IBS. Now pending.

Next meeting: 3rd May at 7.30 pm